F. No. 15-2/2018-ES.4
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
External Scholarship Division

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Government of Brazil is offering full scholarships to Indian students
under the Brazilian Exchange Program for Undergraduate Students (PEC-G) for
the year 2019. The scholarships are being offered to promote the academic
training and qualification to foreign students through free placement in
undergraduate courses of Brazilian Higher Education Institution.

o Applications are being called from Indian students and the students can
register themselves by August 31, 2018. The details about the PEC-G
scholarships and process of registration is available on Brazilian Government
website http://www.dce.mre.gov.br/PEC/PECG.php .
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